
 

 

Avon Township Board of Supervisor  
June 7, 2007 
Avon City Hall 
 
Special meeting called to order by LeRoy Gondringer at 8:00pm. 
 
Roll Call:  Present;  LeRoy Gondringer, John Merdan, Richard Bresnahan and Kelly Martini.  
Mark from Knife River was also present. 
 
Supervisors looked over the bids again with Mid Continent bidding at $3,487.50 for shouldering 
roads. 
 
LeRoy suggested that we send Thank You notes to all the bidders.  Kelly will take care of it. 
 
John Merdan made a motion to accept the bid from Mid Continent not exceeding $103,487.50 
plus patching at $56.00 per ton.  Richard Bresnahan seconded, all in favor, motion carried. 
 
Richard Bresnahan motion to adjourn at 8:40pm., motion carried. 


